Department of Students Welfare
UNIVERSITY OF KASHMIR

(NAAC ACCREDITED GRADE ‘A+7)

Dean Students Welfare

No. KU2024-DSW-___
Dated: August 5, 2024

All Heads / Directors,

University Teaching Departments and Satellite Campuses,
University of Kashmir,

Srinagar, Jammu and Kashmir.

Subject: Sensitization of Students for NAAC Students Satisfaction Survey

Sir/Madam,

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure a successful NAAC accreditation process, we have received
the lists of students from your respective departments who will be participating in the NAAC
Students Satisfaction Survey. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. To ensure that our
students are well-prepared and understand the significance of the survey, we request you to sensitize
these students at the departmental level. The sensitization process is crucial as the survey results will
significantly impact our accreditation outcome.

In addition, we are organizing a joint sensitization event after 15th August 2024, details of which
will be communicated shortly. We believe that this event will provide an excellent opportunity for
students to gain a comprehensive understanding of the survey and its importance. We kindly request
your support in this initiative by encouraging your students to actively participate in both the
departmental and joint sensitization sessions. Your efforts in this regard will be instrumental in
ensuring that our students are well-informed and prepared for the survey.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. $famimi Ahmed Shah
Dean Students Welfare

Copy to

|.Director DIQA for his kind information
2.Special Secretary to the HVC for the kind information of HVC
3.PS to Registrar, for the kind information of worthy registrar

Hazratbal, Srinagar, Jammu and Kashmir — 190006
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